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Northeast Miller Road electric system relocation  

April 27, 2018 
  
Dear PSE Customer,  
 
In conjunction with the City of Bainbridge Island’s Miller Road (Core 40) Shoulder Improvements project, Puget Sound 
Energy must relocate a segment of our electric system from overhead to underground to make room for the City’s work. 
This work will entail installing a protective casing underground to house the new underground electric cable, installing the 
underground electric cable, and removing portions of the overhead electric system. We’re committed to completing our 
work safely and efficiently, and our crews will do their best to reduce impacts to nearby neighbors. Please see below for 
project details. 
 
Project details 

Who:  Electric crews from PSE and Potelco 
What:     Relocating a segment of our electric system from overhead to underground 
When:         Beginning mid-May and anticipated to be about two months of work   

• Work hours are typically Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
  Where:  NE Miller Road from south of NE Tolo Road to NE Koura Road, Bainbridge Island 
  (see map on reverse)  
 

What you can expect 

• Prior to electric work beginning, our tree trimming partner, Asplundh, will be trimming bushes along the project route 
as necessary 

• Signs and traffic control flaggers will guide vehicles through the work zone.  

• There will likely be noise from trucks and heavy machinery during work hours 

• Some customers may experience a temporary power outage during this time. We’ll notify impacted customers 
prior to beginning work requiring an interruption in electric service. 

• Service lines fed directly from the route that is being relocated will remain overhead unless the customer wishes to 
convert it underground at their cost  
 

For more information on the City of Bainbridge Island’s Miller Road (Core 40) Shoulder Improvements project, please visit 
www.bainbridgewa.gov/970/Miller-Road-Core-40-Shoulder-Improvement 
 
We’re proud to serve in your community and aim to complete the work with as little disruption as possible. If you have any 
concerns or questions, please contact me at the phone number or email below and reference project #101106876. Thank 
you for your patience as we work to complete this project.  

Sincerely,  
 



Northeast Miller Road electric system relocation  

 

Jeremy Paz, Project Manager 
360-333-7056 | jeremy.paz@pse.com  

 

    Area of electric system to be relocated  


